LYLE CUBITT LLB

19 Derneveagh Road Ballymena BT43 6TX (028) 25648397

8th November 2013

OUR REF: LC/CM

Dear Sir,

I refer to the submission made by Mr Stirling and myself. I advised the Board of Governors of the School of which Mr Stirling and I are members that we were making a submission to your committee and that we had not identified the School; I also advised that the comments were objective. They passed a vote of no confidence in us for making such a submission and accordingly I would be interested in the views of the committee on such a course of action by the Board of Governors.

Yours Sincerely
Lyle Cubitt

Mr Peter McCallion Secretary Education Committee Northern Ireland Assembly STORMONT